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247 Station Drive, SE270 

Westwood, MA 02090 

 

 

Sudbury to Hudson Transmission Reliability Project 

Survey Work & Soil Sampling Planned in your Area 

Winter 2021 
 

Dear Neighbor,  

 

As part of the Sudbury to Hudson Transmission Reliability Project, Eversource will be 

gathering information along the Project route, including conducting survey work and 

subsurface investigations in your area.  

 

Over the next several weeks, Eversource contractors will be conducting soil sampling in 

the MBTA corridor in your neighborhood. Soil sampling is an activity where a small 

amount of soil is collected from underneath the ground and the properties of the soil 

are then characterized to help Eversource finalize the design of the project.  

 

What You Can Expect 

First, we want you to know that this work will not interrupt electric service to your 

property, and all people working in the field will carry proper identification. 

 

In Sudbury, soil sampling will be completed within the inactive MBTA corridor. Access 

to the right-of-way will take place of off Dutton Road, Peakham Road, Horse Pond 

Road, Union Avenue and Boston Post Road. 

 

Please note that these activities do not indicate the start of construction for 

the project near your home or business. 

 

Contact Us  

 

 


